
20+ years of service in Bucks, Chester, Delaware & Montgomery counties

Contact Durene McCarty at dmcarty@lasp.org or 215-398-6757.

You can receive CLE credit for pro bono service! 

"He was funny, kept hopes high, and did
everything that was in the best interest for
myself and children."

"Open and helpful."

"My attorney ... was awesome!  Thank you.  
[She] was kind and caring."

PRO BONO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
 FOR PFA PLAINTIFFS

Feedback from LASP clients 
about their pro bono attorneys:

How can you volunteer?

Pro bono attorneys are needed each Wednesday to
represent survivors of domestic violence 

at Protection from Abuse (PFA) hearings at the 
Bucks County Justice Center in Doylestown.

 

By volunteering, you can provide an essential service
to the court while providing a positive impact 

for a survivor of domestic violence. 
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20+ years of service in Bucks, Chester, Delaware & Montgomery counties

Contact Durene McCarty at dmcarty@lasp.org or 215-398-6757.

You can receive CLE credit for pro bono service! 

"Pro bono attorneys in PFA Court are
essential to providing equal access to justice
in Bucks County. On a personal level, serving
as pro bono PFA counsel allows me
additional opportunities to interact with the
Court and with my colleagues while
providing an essential service to the
community." 

—Pro Bono Attorney Amir Stark

PRO BONO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
 FOR PFA PLAINTIFFS

From a volunteer attorney...

How can you volunteer?

Pro bono attorneys are needed each Wednesday to
represent survivors of domestic violence 

at Protection from Abuse (PFA) hearings at the 
Bucks County Justice Center in Doylestown.

 

By volunteering, you can provide an essential service
to the court while providing a positive impact 

for a survivor of domestic violence. 
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